October 22,  2002

To all members of Campaign Cabinet

Individual letters signed by Allen Franklin, Duane Ackerman and Pete Correll

Dear_____:

Thank you again for agreeing to be a part of the leadership team for the Metro Atlanta Chamber’s Forward Atlanta funding campaign.  We want you to know that the campaign is off to a very good start.  Currently, we have close $10 million in commitments toward the $23 million goal from 17 companies. 

 We have scheduled our public launch for Friday, December 6, from 12 noon to 1:30.  The luncheon event will be proceeded by a private reception for our Chamber and campaign leadership.  Please clear this date and time on your calendar.  It is imperative that we have a strong showing from our leadership, as this will be the most public face put on the campaign.  You may recall from past years, this is typically a very well attended event with over 1,000 in attendance.  It should also receive a very high level of media attention. More details will follow as we get closer to December 6.  

Again, thank you for your leadership.  We will keep you posted on campaign developments and provide more details about December 6 as they become available.

Sincerely,

AF


PC


DA

